Date: Fri, 5 Sep 2003 09:43:56 +0000
From: sadiq@ccse.kfupm.edu.sa
Cc: helga.meden@bri.ar.tum.de, rattay-foerstl@zv.tum.de
Subject: Invitation
Dear Dr. Sait:
We are pleased to invite you for the second Workshop in the framework of "Cultural Impact  on Technology Development in Euorpean and Muslim Countries" under the topic pertaining to "Sustainable Technology Development" which is going to be held on 29-30 Sep, 2003 in Al-Akhawayn University Ifrane in Morocco with sponsoring of DAAD and Technical University of Munich (see CFP below).
We would very much like your participation and ask you to send us the abstract of your talk, please not late than September 15. We are very sorry for the late announcement but we actually are still waiting for the final decision from DAAD.
Thank you very much and hope to see you in Ifrane.
Sincerly,
Dr. Hachim Haddouti
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